
 NOTICE
BOROUGH OF
BRIDGEVILLE

On September 9, 2024, at 7
p.m., at its public meeting at
425 Bower Hill Rd., Bridgeville
Borough Council will consider
enacting  an  Ordinance
prohibiting  the Use of  (Jake)
Brake  Retarders  on
McLaughlin Run Rd. (SR 3004).
The Ordinance may be viewed
during normal business hours
at the Borough Bldg.

Joseph Kauer, Borough
Manager


